
13 January 2022 Ref: IR-01-21-35297 

Maxwell S. 
fyi-request-17766-f8b57659@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Dear Maxwell 

Official Information Act Request 

I refer to your request dated 29 November 2021 seeking the following information 
pursuant to the Official Information Act 1982.  

“I am requesting a summary of the last 2 years of spending on software from 
ElcomSoft Co.Ltd, including the product names and associated cost of each 
product. Additionally I am requesting the invoices for any transactions made with 
ElcomSoft Co.Ltd.” 

I can confirm New Zealand Police has not made any payments to ElcomSoft Co. Ltd in 
the last two years. New Zealand Police are not using any software or services from 
ElcomSoft Co. Ltd. 

I trust this information is of use to you. 

Yours sincerely, 

Steve Pyne 
Acting Chief Information Officer
Police National Headquarters 

mailto:xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxx.xxx.xxx.xx
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